
The last day of preschool will 

be on May 26th. We would like 

to thank you for sharing your 

child with us this year.  It has 

been a great year. We have had 

a lot of fun while learning and 

growing. Have a great summer 

and we will miss all of you very 

much! 

3K May Newsletter 
Dawn & Ellen’s M-W-F A.M. Class 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY    

1 Milo 2 3 Easton 4 5 Kinsley 

8 Aadhi 9 10 Anthony 11 12 Armani 

15 Teachers 16 17 Natalia 18 19 No school 

22 Tripp 23 24 Cooking 25 26 Picnic 

This month we will 

be celebrating May 

birthdays as well as 

the birthdays that 

fall during the sum-

mer. 
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